SVVGA Elects New Officers

At the November 2018 Suisun Valley Board of Directors meeting the Board elected a new slate of Officers to take the Association forward.

After 15 years of service both Board President Roger King and Treasurer Gary Mangels choose to retire from these duties which created several Officer positions in need of new Board candidates. Under By Laws the election of Officers is done solely by the Board of Directors.

The new slate of Officers has been unanimously elected by the current Board. The Board elects Officers each year following the annual meeting

Ron Lanza President

Steve Tenbrink Vice President

Lisa Howard Secretary

George Richmond Treasurer

In addition key Committee chairs have been elected

Marketing Committee Lisa Howard

Membership Committee George Richmond

Grower Committee Roger King